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From: Richard Ashcroft[CN=Richard Ashcroft/OU=e/O=POSTOFFICE] 

Sent: Mon 09/02/2004 5:49:30 PM (UTC) 

To: Jill C_amplejohn[ ._._._._._._ r ._._.,._.__. 9Ro_._._._._._._._._._._._._._._]; Angela Van-Den-Bogerd[ GRO 
O _._._._._--_._-----, 

Subject: Re: Lower Eggleton 

Angela 

I agree with Jill and have one of my team onto this - Richard Benton. I have asked Richard to put together a check list of 
obvious things that could have caused this discrep in the Branch. If we can discount those it gives us a greater level of 
confidence that it really is Postmaster error. 
Do you have any timescales on this? 

Regards 

Richard Ashcroft 
Resolution Manager 
Service Continuity 
Post Office Ltd 

GRO 

Jill Camplejohn 

09/02/2004 17:20 

Angela 

To: Angela Van-Den-Bogerd/e/POSTO 
cc: Richard Ashcroft/e/POSTOFFICECc 
Subject: Lower Eggleton 

I have passed the file you sent on to Richard Ashcroft in problem management, for one of his team to have a look and, 
and request information from Fujitsu Services. 

I do think that a telling point in this case is that there are no calls to HSH logged - I would have thought that if he believed 
he had a system problem, he would have done that quite promptly? It's also a bit amazing that the accountant from a 
couple of doors away knows enough about Horizon to put his name to the assertion that it's a system problem. However, 
whilst I believe there is no evidence to support system problems, I don't want to make sweeping assumptions and would 
rather be certain when the circumstances may lead to termination of contract. 

Richard or one of his team will be in touch in due course. 
Kind regards 
Jill 

Contact Support Centre Manager 
Post Office Ltd 
Operations 

Postline: GRO STD Phone; GRO ; Fax : ._._._GRO _:_:_._j, Mobex: % GRO _._._. Mobile: GRO 
External Email: jL"- -_._._._..._..._.-._- Ro_._._--:-:i.------._._._- k 


